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DATE:  March 21, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification 2 
 
RE:  Montrose Bridges Decorative Lighting RFQ 
 
TO:  All Prospective Respondents 
 
 
Houston First Corporation (“HFC”) issues this Letter of Clarification 2 regarding the referenced 
Montrose Bridges Decorative Lighting RFQ to make certain clarifications to HFC’s expectations 
regarding teams in the manner set forth below: 
 

CLARIFICATIONS 
 

• At this stage of the selection process, HFC is asking for qualifications only. As noted in 
the RFQ, after reviewing each Statement of Qualification, up to five teams will be selected 
to prepare and participate in a preliminary design concepts (up to 3 concepts) presentation 
for final selection. 
 

• Preliminary design concepts will be requested from top-ranked teams as part of the 
second stage of the process. HFC is not requesting a complete schematic design set. 
 

• HFC expects that teams will consist of firms/persons able to provide expertise and add 
value to the Statement of Qualification, such as an electrical engineer, lighting designer, 
and system integrator. HFC is not requesting a general contractor/installer, and the project 
is not a design build. 

 
Letters of Clarification become a part of the RFQ automatically upon issuance and supersede any 
previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith. By submitting their SOQ, 
Respondents are deemed to have received all Letters of Clarification and to have incorporated 
them into their submittal. 
 


